
STEM – Science, Technology, 
Engineering and Maths. We are looking 
forward to being engineers this term, 
looking at different types of engineers, 
the things they build, and designing and 
making our own creations. We will then 
be investigating ways people celebrate 
Christmas. 

In this term we will be investigating 
patterns – explaining the patterns we 
can see and creating our own. We will 
also be sorting and matching – looking 
for similarities and differences and 
deciding on our own criteria for sorting 
into groups. We will being to talk about 
addition and subtraction. 

We are continuing to build up our 
knowledge of our letter sounds, using 
them with more confidence to read 
words and sentences. We are also 
learning how to start writing some 
simple sentences  by linking words 
together. We are working hard to form 
our letters correctly, starting and ending 
in the right place. 

To keep ourselves fit and healthy, we 
will be talking about how to stay safe in 
our environment – washing our hands 
and managing hygiene such as 
coughing and sneezing. We will be 
building up our stamina by completing 
lots of high-energy circuits and 
workouts!

Our focus this term is to look at being 
kind. We will look at the small things we 
can do which make a big difference. We 
will also talk about what we can do when 
we come across a difficult challenge – 
should we give up? Or should we try and 
learn and have another go?


